

July 3, 2020

Notification RE: Change to 50 mL LRW in plastic bottles. Please note, this is for your information only. No action is required.

Dear Valued Customer:

You are receiving this letter as our records indicate that your company has purchased our 50 mL LRW packaged in a 125 mL bottle. The purpose of this notification is to inform you of a change in the bottle size. The 50 mL fill volume will now be packaged in a 60 mL bottle. Please note that *the actual fill volume has not changed*. This change is to packaging only.

Associates of Cape Cod, Inc. (ACC) supports continuous improvement initiatives for ease of use of our products, and as part of these efforts, ACC has identified a smaller bottle size for the 50 mL LRW fill volume that is more practical. This change affects the following product:

LAL Reagent Water (LRW)

<u>Catalog Number</u> <u>Description</u>

WP050C 50 mL/Plastic bottle, 30 bottles/pack

We anticipate the transition into this new packaging format beginning between Q3 and Q4 of this year. Once this transition is complete, this product range will no longer be available in the larger 125 mL bottle. Please note that **this is a change to packaging only.** For additional information, please contact your local representative or email ACC at info@acciusa.com. We appreciate your business, and will continue to provide you with industry leading products and services to meet your current and future needs.

Sincerely,

Roger Withers

Roger Withers

BET Product Specialist, Marketing